
From: Keith Hosking [klhosking@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 9:40 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NP 
 
It's getting to be a bit ridiculous. How many ways can we say no? Perhaps throwing more money and 
causing more damage to continue growing an outdated infrastructure just isn't what nh needs/wants. 
Hell no to Northern Pass. 
 


	From: Keith Hosking [klhosking@gmail.com]

